
Submitter: Lori Bosteder 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Mail in voting in Oregon is the safe, easy, and accurate. When an issue is identified it 

is dealt with transparently and quickly as possible. We should not change a voting 

systems with one of the highest voting turnouts in the country. This bill makes no 

sense and takes us backward. 


